
29th November 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been making patterns with the bears and using different materials to make 

Christmas cards. We were also exploring the frost outside and planting bulbs.  
 

Winter Celebrations 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading the story ‘Kipper’s                  
Christmas Eve.’ 
 

Maths 
We are going to be using shapes to make             
pictures by putting the shapes onto the board.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Just a reminder that the Nursery Christmas 
performance will be on: 
 

Friday 13th December from 9.15-9.45 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

We are going to be learning about celebrations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be wrapping presents and practising 
our cutting and sticking skills.  


